
The heavy rains have played havoc with our athletics training programme this week but despite these disruptions, other
activities are still taking place – and in some cases a little bit of rain doesn’t stop us from having some fun.

Grade 8 Induction Ceremony
On Tuesday this week, we had the privilege of inducting our Grade 8 pupils into the High School Family. Our Leader Council
welcomed each Grade 8 child individually and our Leader Council Heads ‘pinned’ each child with a distinctive ‘2023 Believe’
badge – indicative of our theme for the year. Our children ‘signed in’ to the High School, to be ‘signed out’ at their Valediction
Ceremony in Grade 12.

We welcome our Grade 8s and we wish you a long, happy, productive time at Ridgeway College – ‘believe in yourself’ and
strive to do your best.

Grade 8 & 12 Get-together
Today is our Grade 8 & 12 get-together. Due to the inclement weather we have decided to shorten the evening a little. As such,
we will conclude at 20:00 tonight, we ask that parents collect their children promptly please after the fun evening.

Valentine’s Day
The High School will be celebrating Valentines Day next week Tuesday. Our Grade 11s will be hosting the activities planned for
the day. Baked goodies will be on sale so please bring along some ‘change’ to support their fundraising activities.
Pupils will be allowed to wear ‘valentine’ themed civvies on Tuesday. The school day will commence with the test period, to
ensure that there are no disruptions to the academic day.

Please have a super weekend.
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